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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 10, 2024 

REGIONAL CHAMBER PUBLISHES 2024 VOTE FOR BUSINESS PRIMARY 

CANDIDATE QUESTIONNAIRE  
 

KENNEWICK, Wash. – The Tri-City Regional Chamber of Commerce’s 2024 Vote for Business Primary 

Candidate Questionnaire is now available to view online. 

The 2024 Vote for Business Primary Candidate Questionnaire is the only business-focused voter’s guide 

in the region. It is designed to highlight how candidate positions integrate with local business priorities.  

Primary Candidate Questionnaire participants include candidates for the U.S. House of Representatives, 

Washington State Senate, Washington State House of Representatives, Benton County Commission, and 

Franklin County Commission. Responses are unedited for spelling and/or grammar. Responses that 

exceeded the 130-word limit were truncated. 

The Tri-City Regional Chamber does not endorse candidates. However, as the foremost advocate for 

local business, the Chamber advances policies and positions that strengthen and improve the regional 

economic climate and quality of life. 

The Tri-City Regional Chamber of Commerce is the catalyst, convener and champion for community and 

business prosperity.  For further details about the Regional Chamber, visit 

www.tricityregionalchamber.com or call 509.736.0510.   
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https://indd.adobe.com/view/5566f37c-acf4-4037-b5cc-2e05911e2bc4

